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President-Elect Stephanie Hesler led the Zoom meeting of 24 Rotarians with the Pledge 
of Allegiance.   
 
 
Guests 
 

• Anna Wager, speaker 
 
February Birthdays 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY February Rotarians!! 
 
David Brind 
Jim Dickson 
Susie Flick 
Palma Fratto-Evans 
Kerry Lippincott 
Bob McFadden 
Jeff Pierce 
John Watson 
 
Don’t forget the Birthday Fund! 
 
Announcements 
 

• Johnnie O – Dan Quigley is doing well. 
• Susie Flick – The Library is hosting a discussion with the filmmaker of "Alice's 

Ordinary People" tonight at 6 pm.  A link to register is on the library’s website. 
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Miss a meeting? Make it up at 
www.RotaryEClubOne.org 

Next Week:  



• Stephanie Hesler – The grant workshop is Saturday morning and anyone wishing 
to attend can contact her.  March 26 is a day of giving for the Smith and more 
information to come on that event. 

• Helen Kelly – On March 27 from 11 – 7 there is a fundraising event for the 
Homestead at Abandon Brewing.  There will be food, music, beer and basket 
raffle. 

• Bob McFadden – The Interactors raised $203 through their bottle and can drive 
(that’s over a 4,000 cans).  Kudos to the Interactors 

 
Happy Dollars and Fines 
 

• Dave Cook – Last night he discovered a new restaurant, The White Rabbit, in 
Henrietta and all they serve is dessert.  His rotator cuff surgery went well. 

• Johnnie O. – Attended a Zoom district meeting about membership and it was a 
good meeting. 

• Susie Flick – Paid a fine for missing last week and not taking notes. 
• Brien Ashdown – Received his second vaccine shot. 
• Chris Fitzgerald – Her son is returning to Marist for the spring semester. 

.  . 
Program 
 
Kerry introduced Anna Wager who is the Clarence A. Davis Visual Arts Curator at 
HWS.  As the curator Anna oversees the Davis Gallery at Houghton House and the 
College’s Collections.   She gave a brief history of the Davis Gallery.  Houghton House 
was a private home before the Colleges acquired it in the 1940s.  Prior to the building 
becoming home to the College’s Art Department In 1970 it was a dorm.   Over 1800 art 
works are in the permanent collection with a concentration in prints and drawings.   The 
latest exhibit Worn closes on March 1.  Upcoming exhibits are Better Then Good and 
Hairs Stories Untold.  The exhibits will be open from March 5 to April 25.  The Gallery is 
open Monday to Friday from 9 am to 2 pm and by appointment More information about 
the Gallery can be found at https://www2.hws.edu/davis-gallery/ and Anna can be 
contacted at wager@hws.edu.  
 
Submitted by Kerry Lippincott 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

          Dave Cook    Stephanie Hesler    Jerry Forcier    Ford Weiskittel     Bob McFadden     Mike Rusinko 
           President        President-Elect    Vice President         Secretary         Club Treasurer   Foundation Treasurer 
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